
 MINUTES OF COMMUNITY CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE  
HELD AT ARDMORE PARK, BUNGONIA  

ON WEDNESDAY 5 DECEMBER 2012 AT 2.00 PM 
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PRESENT:
   Steve Mikosic (MQ Representative)     

  Don Elder (Chairman) 

   Lucy Mikosic (MQ Representative) 
   Rick Mandelson (MQ Representative)  
   Mick Heppleston (Committee Member) 
   Michael Ireland (Committee Member)  
   Brian Jenns (Committee Member) 
   Phillip Broadhead (Committee Member) 
    
    
 
APOLOGIES:
     

  Jason Mikosic  

 
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING: 

The minutes of the previous meeting held on 1 August 2012 were read, confirmed 
and signed.  
 

 
BUSINESS ARISING: 

The Chairman wrote a letter to Goulburn Mulwarree Council, dated 2nd August, 
copy attached. To date, no acknowledgement has been received.   
 
The Chairman also wrote the Second Annual Report to the Department of 
Planning, copy attached. 
 
The Bungonia Progress Association is holding its next meeting on 10 December 
2012.  Don Elder is invited to attend this meeting.  At this stage he will not be 
attending this meeting but will check when the next meeting is to be held and will 
endeavour to attend. 
 
Steve reported that the company has made no application to council regarding 
any of the matters previously discussed.  He also mentioned that the last Progress 
Association meeting was very hostile and that there are no immediate future 
plans regarding the quarry and the roadwork. 
 

 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 

Nothing, at this stage. 
 
 

 
NEXT MEETING: 

The next meeting will be held on Monday 20 May at 2.30 pm.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 2.45pm. 
 
SIGNED AS A CORRECT RECORD: 
 
 
………………………………….. 
CHAIRMAN 


